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1. CTE Enrollment as of May 12th for 2021-2022 school year – 123 total CTE 

enrollment.  (No change) 
 

Welding – 30 students (no change) 

Pre-Engineering – 10 students (No change) 

Diesel – 22 students (+1) 

Residential Construction – 9 students (-2) 

Culinary – 11 students (no change) 

C.N.A. – 12 students (no change) 

E.M.T. – 9 students (no change) 

Law Enforcement – 7 students (No change) 

Automotive Technology – 12 students (no change) 

 

2. Our Career Fair was a success; we were able to gain a lot of interest in our CTE 

programs. There were 91 students that signed up that are interested in attending a CTE 

program in the fall.  Veronica Grimaldo will be contacting the school counselors in each 

district to finalize registration for these programs. 

 

3. The Pre-Engineering department is currently working with Southwest Idaho Electrical to 

update equipment and curriculum in the Electrical Engineering field. We are working on 

a partnership with Southwest Idaho Electrical to provide opportunities to our students. 

  

4. COSSA Academy Enrollment 2021-2022 school year  

 Current registration – 106 students (-8 total) 

i. Seniors – 28 (-3) 

ii. Juniors – 14 (-2) 

iii. Sophomores – 20 (no change) 

iv. Freshman – 32 (-2) 

v. 8th grade – 9 (-1) 

vi. 7th grade – 3 (no change) 

 

5. COSSA Academy and CTE Upcoming Events 

 

a. Senior Dinner – May 24th, COSSA café, 4:00 p.m. 

b. COSSA Academy graduation – May 25th in the Wilder High School Gym 

5:00 p.m. 

c. Summer School – June 1st – 28th  

d. CTE Summer Camp – June 1st – 3rd (brochure on website) 


